
Frieth Primary School 

NEWSLETTER 

Let Your Light Shine! 
Friday 17th December 2021 

 

Can you believe it’s already the end of term? 
And what a fantastic term it has been! I would 
like to start by saying thank you to our 
wonderful parent community, not only for 
making me feel so welcome, but also for the 
support you have offered the school over the 
last term. I can honestly say it’s been a real 
privilege being Headteacher at Frieth, and I 
look forward to us working together in moving 
the school forward from strength to strength. 

 

Yesterday, we were very fortunate to welcome 
some of our school governors who made 
Christingles with the children. They all had a 
super time and these are being used at the 
Christmas service of St John the Evangelist 
this evening.  

 

We also had a delightful Christmas Service 
superbly led by our Year 6 pupils, with some 
thought-provoking words also given 
by Reverend Sue Morton. As always, our 

children did us proud 
with their 
exemplary behaviour 
and singing, and we 
were also fortunate 
to have our talented 

choir perform a rendition of ‘Hark the Herald 
Angels Sing’. 

 

As you will have 
seen from the new 
timetable sent out 
earlier this week, I 
have reviewed our 
provision at Frieth 
Falcons wraparound 
care. It 

incorporates a range of learning opportunities 
including arts and craft, nature walks, sports 
and cookery. As you will notice, we now have a 
slot where your children will be able to 
complete their homework. Each child will have 
access to their own iPad so they can log into 
Microsoft Teams and the range of online 
platforms we use for setting tasks. Where 
possible, staff will also listen to children read 
and practise their 
spellings. We will 
have access to your 
child’s logins, 
however it would also 
be beneficial for you 
to continue to 
practise with your child accessing their 
homework online so at after school club they 
can be as independent as possible. The iPads 
will also be available at breakfast club should 
the children wish to come in and use them to do 



their homework and Mrs. Spencer will also be 
on hand to help the children. 

  

There is also lots to look 
forward to next term,  
starting with our inaugural 
Maths Week, where the 
children will be immersed in 
a range of cross curricular 
activities all linked to mathematics. We have 
also introduced a gymnastics and dance after 

school clubs so look out for 
these on our recently issued 
list of clubs. Please ensure you 
sign your child up promptly to 
avoid disappointment due to 
limited places. 

 

Wishing you and your families a Merry 
Christmas and very Happy New Year! 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
All school dates can also be found on the 
school website.  New dates in red 
 
Wed 5th Jan: Children return to school 
Mon 31st Jan: Internet Safety Day 
W/c 7th Feb: Maths Week 
Tues 15th Feb: Parents Evening 
Wed 16th Feb: Parents Evening 
W/c 21st Feb: Half Term 
Thurs 3rd March: World Book Day 
Frid 4th March: Year 1 Balanceability begins (6 weeks) 
  Eagles Assembly (2.45pm) 
Tues 8th March: Kites Assembly (2.45pm) 
Frid 18th March: Buzzards Assembly (2.45pm) 
Frid 25th March: Kestrels Assembly (2.45pm) 
W/c 28th March: Science Week 
Tues 5th April: Owls Assembly (2.45pm) 
Frid 8th April: Break up for Easter – 1pm 


